
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold2asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

SPELLING TEST: Friday, March 8th:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

*Spelling Tip: We most often say the phonogram sounds in 

 a word when practicing spelling. However, with the word “eye” we  

will simply say the letter names: “e-y-e, eye”.  

RECITATION: “Washington” by Nancy Byrd Turner 

 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

History: Colonies to 

Independence (Washington 

becomes President, 

Benjamin Franklin, 

American Symbols) 

Math: See Chapter 15 

Newsletter Here 

 

 

 

 

 

March 4th – March 8th: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• March 7th: Phonogram 

Test*  

 

• March 8th: Colonial 

Day 

 

• March 8th: Sock-Hop 

4:00- 5:30 

 

• March 15th: 1st Grade 

will recite “The Swing” 

in our all-school 

Assembly. 

 

• March 21st: 1st and 

2nd Grade Concert 

5:30- 8:00 in the 

Browns Center 
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*Colonial Day* 

Curriculum Days are unique days that allow us to celebrate what we 

have learned and bring history to life. Please help us stay true to the 

Era by having your child dress up in a colonial costume. If they 

choose to not dress up, they must wear their uniform. We do 

recognize that other grade levels are dressing up for the Sock Hop; 

your child is welcome to change after school into their 1950’s outfit. 

Below are a few costume ideas to get you started! 
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